
  



From: Bellkys Castillo [mailto:bcastillo@usgande.com]  

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 9:03 AM 
To: Bellamy, Mark 

Cc: Michelle Mann 
Subject:  

Importance: High 

 
Good morning, Mark. 
 
As per our conversation, due to Energy Services Providers, Inc. d/b/a Ohio Gas & Electric’s inability to e-file 
the 2013 AEPS Compliance Requirement document, you have our permission to file on our behalf. 
 
Thank you kindly for your assistance. 
 

Best regards, 

 

Bellkys Castillo 
Compliance Supervisor 
Ohio Gas & Electric 
100 E. Campus View Blvd., Suite 250 
Columbus, OH 43235 

Phone: (866) 706-7360 Ext. 3510 
Direct Line: (786) 323-3610 
Fax: (888) 829-5797 
bcastillo@OHGandE.com 
www.OHGandE.com 
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